
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELATION   

PSPRS LOCAL BOARD 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELATION 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Tucson Airport Authority PSPRS Local Board meeting 

scheduled for Tuesday, December 6, 2022, has been canceled. 
 
An agenda and further details regarding the next PSPRS Local Board meeting will be 

posted pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02. 
 

For questions regarding the PSPRS Local Board, please call (520) 573-4822 weekdays 
between 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., or email bjones@flytucson.com.  
 
TUCSON AIRPORT AUTHORITY 
 
 
 
Byron M. Jones, CMC 
Local Board Secretary 
 
Posted: December 1, 2022, at 4:30 p.m. 

mailto:bjones@flytucson.com

		2022-12-01T15:13:32-0800
	Agreement certified by Adobe Acrobat Sign




